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www.hydepark-inf.plymouth.sch.uk email: hyde.park.infants.school@plymouth.gov.uk  

5
th

 March 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your understanding during the snowy weather and the closure days on Thursday and 

Friday.  On Wednesday the ‘snow plans’ worked well with parents collecting children at any point 

(no need to phone in).  We remained open although we did close promptly once the last child had 

been collected.  The photograph below was taken at 10.30 on Wednesday morning from the office 

window before the second covering of snow. 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

We will be enjoying dressing up and talking about books on Friday of this week.  Children and staff 

are invited to come to school in their favourite book character costumes or arrive in school in their 

normal uniform with their favourite book.  Please also be generous in sending in a financial 

donation towards the Literacy in a Box project for which we are hoping to raise at least £325 (the 

cost of a box to provide supplies for a class of Zambian children for a year) 

Multi-Academy Trust consultation period 

Please be reminded that you are invited to get involved in the consultation period by e-mailing any 

questions or comments to our Clerk for governors 

The consultation period will culminate in a consultation opportunity on Tuesday 20
th

 March from 

5pm to 6pm where any further clarification on questions asked can be discussed.   

 

http://www.hydepark-inf.plymouth.sch.uk/
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Parental Questionnaires 

Thank you for the 117 questionnaire responses received.  I am in the process of collating the data 

and will be sharing the information and actions with you within the week. 

Holly Class Assembly 

The Holly Class assembly, which was postponed due to snow, will now take place on Wednesday 

14
th

 March.  We hope to see as many Holly Class parents as possible. 

Medication 

Please be reminded that only medication prescribed by a doctor can be administered in school and 

this includes inhalers, liquid medicine, tablets, injections and creams.   

 

I am looking forward to working with 10 parents tomorrow morning to try out vegetarian meals 

from CaterEd and discuss recipes for trial.  If you are signed up for this event, please meet me in 

the main hall as soon as you have dropped off your child for school. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

          
Head Teacher 

 

 


